
Desert Sands Unified Votes to
Renew School Resource Officer
Contracts for Three Years at
La Quinta Schools
“The Desert Sands Unified School District Board of Education
voted unanimously to renew its contract through the 2024-2025
school year with the Riverside County Sheriff’s Department for
two deputies to patrol and provide services at the following
campuses  in  La  Quinta:  La  Quinta  High,”  reports  Jonathan
Horwitz in Desert Sun.

“The district and the City of La Quinta will each pay for 50
of  the  cost  of  the  two  deputies  an  estimated  amount  of
$578,500 charged to each agency over the three-year contract.
The contract with the sheriff’s department and the memorandum
of understanding with the City of La Quinta were approved by
the Board on the consent calendar.”

Read the article.
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